
IN COLLABORATION WITH
Crown College and Merrill College

FROSH POP-UP
ACADEMIC
ADVISING

CROWN/MERRILL
Wednesday, 11/13
5:30 - 7:30 PM
Find us inside the
Crown/Merrill Dining hall!

Are you a frosh student majoring/minoring
in a Baskin Engineering major and need

guidance on your academic journey? 

Join our undergraduate advising team for
our in-person Pop-Up Advising session!

It’s your chance to get personalized
advice, discover new opportunities, and
connect with advisors ready to support

your success. Don’t miss out - let’s make
your academic goals a reality!

For accommodations, email
bsoeadv@ucsc.edu


